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It has been proven numerous times that voting by mail is secure and efficient. It 

allows voters to choose a time that works for their schedule. It also allows citizens 

who might not be mobile to cast their ballots.  It works well, there is no reason to 

make a change that takes us backward. I have always been proud of Oregon’s 

leadership in this  matter and want it continue. 

 

Therefore, I  oppose  any change in Oregon’s voting requirements. 


